
Email College wide regarding the July 15, 2009 Special Budget Meeting and Open Forum.
Greetings Coastliners!
As you are well aware the state has a major budget crisis which has resulted in a $10.87 million loss to the District.  The Board of Trustees has asked each of the colleges, by August 17, to identify reductions in their general fund expenditures for the 2009-2010 budgets.

Thus, we the co-chairs of the Mission, Plan, and Budget Committee (MPBC), consistent with the colleges’ practice of participatory governance and transparency, feel compelled to call two special meetings of the MPBC and conduct an open forum on how Coastline will make its reductions.

The first meeting and open forum will be held July 15, 2009 at 1:30 p.m. in room 315 of the Garden Grove Center.  This will be a meeting to gather information and suggestions, plus establish a MPBC Financial Task Force for the summer.
The second meeting and public forum will be held July 29, 2009 at 1:30 p.m., again in room 315 of the Garden Grove Center to discuss and consider the recommendations of the Financial Task Force in how the college can achieve its required reductions with the least impact on students.

Again, we want to emphasizes both of these meetings are open forums and everyone will be given the opportunity to briefly discuss or make suggestions to meet this significant challenge.

We hope you can participate by either attending the meetings or by sending emails on your thoughts to Darian Aistrich, staff to the Mission, Plan, and Budget Committee, at daistrich@coastline.edu.

Please see the attached agenda for the July 15, 2009 Special Budget Meeting and Open Forum.

MPBC Co-Chairs, 
Nancy Jones and Tom Snyder


